
 

 

 

    CHERRY GARDEN HOMES 

www.formercgsse16.co.uk 

Higgins Homes in partnership with the London Borough of  
Southwark are bringing forward plans to develop the former 
Cherry Gardens School on Macks Road, Bermondsey, SE16 3XU. 
The scheme will include 26 council homes for local people.  

We are holding three public consultation sessions to give local 
people an opportunity to contribute to the design of the 
scheme with members of the development team 

WHERE: 

• Yalding Healthy Living Centre, 95 Southwark Park Rd,     

Bermondsey, SE16 3TY 

WHEN: 

• Monday 13th January 2020 from 4pm-8pm 

• Tuesday 14th January 2020 from 4pm-8pm 

• Wednesday 15th January 2020 from 4pm-8pm 

PLEASE COME WE WOULD LIKE TO HEAR YOUR VIEWS 



 

 

 

    CHERRY GARDEN HOMES 

www.formercgsse16.co.uk 

MAP SHOWING EXHIBITION VENUE 

WHERE: 

• Yalding Healthy Living Centre, 95 Southwark Park Rd,     

Bermondsey, SE16 3TY 

WHEN: 

• Thursday 30th January 2020 from 4pm-8pm 

• Saturday 1st February 2020 from 10am-2pm 

After considering your feedback, we will then be holding a two-day 

public exhibition to present the emerging plans of the development. 

Throughout the consultation process, we will continue to work with 

local residents to listen to your views.  If you are unable to come to 

any of our sessions, we would still like to hear from you. 

Contact us by email at: cgs@higginshomes.co.uk  

Or call us: 0203 174 2018 

Or visit our website: 


